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Thursday 21st March 2024 

Cross Country 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers,  
  
Bellingen Public School K-6 Cross Country Carnival will be held this 
coming Wednesday, 27th of March 2024 at Bellingen Public School. 
 
 
When:   Wednesday 27th March 
Time:  9:30am 
Where:  Bellingen Public School, bottom oval 
What to bring: Drink bottle, hat, running shoes.  

Students to wear house colours Marx (yellow), Doepel 
(blue), Jarrett (green), Noble (red) 

 
 
Spectators: Parents and caregivers are welcome on site to cheer on 

their children. All parents are to sign in through the 
front office as a visitor on site, prior to spectating. 

 
 
Students turning 8 this year or older will be eligible to compete at 
District Cross Country which will be held early next term. Students in 
Kindergarten and Year 1 will participate in a fun run. 
 
 
 
Stage 1 Team Vanessa Cavanagh 
 Principal 
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